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Have You Checked Your Paystubs Lately? – How a Typo Can Cost
You Millions
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California employees and their attorneys have developed a new favorite claim that can cost your

business millions. The new “claims du jour” in California are Private Attorneys General Act (PAGA)

claims for paystub violations under Labor Code Section 226, which has ten technical requirements.

This webinar will cover PAGA cases, dissect the requirements of Section 226, and the impact of

recent case law and recommend ways that employers can avoid these claims altogether and

minimize any liability for past paystubs that have not been compliant.

Register

This webinar is pending approval or has been approved for 1 hour of HRCI & SHRM credit.

If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Barry-Smith at jbarry-smith@fisherphillips.com.
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